
VALENTINE’S DAY CELEBRATIONS 

FEBRUARY 18, 2022 – WRITE UP BY LORETTA D’SYLVA 

 

Love is in the air and TEGSA did not disappoint as their Valentine event was Full of Flair! 

 On Friday, February 18th, 2022, fifty enthusiastic members attended the first event of 2022 at 
Commander Hall. 

After being locked down for a long time, people came out, adorned in various shades of red and 
pink, to enjoy themselves. They were not disappointed! 

Everyone seemed free at last! They kicked up their heels to the fantastic music of D.J. Nasim, 
participated eagerly in Maria Extross’ fun game and the delicious dinner was the icing on the 
cake. 

As usual, Bingo was a lot of fun and many winners went home with heavier pockets. 

The beautiful decorations added to That Loving Feeling of the night! 

Kudos to all the hard-working committee members, caterers, D.J Nasim and the amazing M.C., 
Godfrey Cunningham. 


